
Statclinc 4H Club 
November 2021 Monthly Report

It is finally time to celebrate each member's achievements from last year and eat lots of 
turkey! The 4-H Achievement Banquet was held at the Gyp Hills Guest Ranch on November 13, 
2021. Chloe Blunk received Champion Visual Arts, Champion Entomology & Honorable 
Mention Leadership. Cort Blunk received his 6th year seal, Clover Achievement Award, 
Champion Geology & 3rd Senior story. Callen Corr received 3rd year seal, Clover Achievement 
Award, Champion Reporter’s Book, 1st Junior Story, Champion Market Beef, Champion 
Breeding Beef, Champion Horticulture, Champion Foods & Nutrition & Honorable Mention 
Visual Arts. Rustin Erikson received his Membership Achievement Award. Jancey Goodno 
received 3rd year seal, Clover Achievement Award, Honorable Mention Breeding Meat Goat & 
2nd Junior Story. Janda Goodno received 3rd year seal, Clover Achievement Award, Champion 
Breeding Meat Goat, Champion Clothing & 3rd Junior Story. Breckyn Hiltner received 3rd year 
seal & Clover Achievement Award. Keagan McMurray received 4th year seal, Emerald 
Achievement Award, Champion Visual Arts, Honorable Mention Market Beef, Honorable 
Mention Breeding Beef & Honorable Mention Foods & Nutrition. Our club received a red seal. 
Cort Blunk and Callen Corr attended the 4-H County Council Meeting that was held after the 
Achievement Banquet. It was passed that new record book forms will be used for the current 
year and there will be three different levels. Also mentioned was County Club Days will be held 
on February 12th at South Barber High School and market beef tagging deadline is March 1 and 
all other species is May 7th. Our monthly club meeting was held on November 21, 2021 at 5pm 
at the Hardtner Community Center. Leader, Amanda Corr congratulated members for his/her 
success at the Achievement Banquet, reminded members of the December 1st enrollment 
deadline & handed out programs for the current year. We had two new families at our meeting 
and they were introduced and welcomed. Under new business we discussed and passed doing a 
food drive for the Hardtner Food Bank, a float for the Kiowa Christmas Parade December 5th, 
Soup Supper Fundraiser at the Hardtner Christmas Open House December 12th, participating in 
the Angel Tree Program choosing to do two Angels and doing the annual Luminaries on 
Christmas Eve. We also discussed and decided to have a club Christmas party following the 
Soup Supper Fundraiser. The Goodno & Liggenstoffer families were in charge of games for the 
party. The Stateling 4-H Club has a lot to be thankful for and we wish everyone a Happy 
Thanksgiving! Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr 
Stateline 4-H Reporter


